
From: Cherry Champagne
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January 10, 2018
4715 S.W. Point Robinson Road

Vashon, Washington 98070

Commissioner
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
Concerning Docket numbers UE-160918 and UG-160919

Dear sir/madam:

I am a long time customer of Puget Sound Energy.  I am also a resident of the state of 
Washington and a former shareholder in Puget Sound Energy.  It has come to my attention 
that PSE will be presenting a 20-year energy plan in March.  

While I am encouraged that PSE will be discontinuing two of its coal plants, I am 
disheartened that PSE is not moving aggressively to distance itself from all fossil fuel 
sources, specifically the two remaining coal plants and the proposed new gas plant.

Our state is already seeing the results of climate change and present CO2 levels are 
unacceptably high.  We must move aggressively into a future without harmful carbon 
emissions, using conservation and increasingly inexpensive renewable energy sources, 
such as wind and solar.

Tell PSE their plan for the future is not adequate and must be revised with 100% carbon-
free goals.

Thank you.

Cherry Champagne
cherrycathome@yahoo.com
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